



Paris, December 3, 2008

Dear Colleague,

We have the great pleasure to invite you to the Conference of the Speakers of the Parliaments of the European Union and of the European Parliament, which will take place in Paris on Friday, February 27 and Saturday, February 28, 2009.

A welcome dinner will be hosted in the French Senate on February 26 and the meetings will be held in the French National Assembly on Friday 27, through out the day, and Saturday 28, in the morning only.

You will find enclosed a draft programme for this interparliamentary meeting, as well as the different registration forms. The definitive programme will be sent to you after the meeting of the Secretaries General, which will take place in Paris on December 15 in order to prepare the Conference of the Speakers.

Looking forward to welcoming you to the next Conference of the Speakers, we remain yours faithfully.

Bernard ACCOYER
President of the National Assembly

Gérard LARCHER
President of the Senate